DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-4519/1dn
FROM THE PJK:cmh:hmh
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

February 14, 2000

Dan:

This is the same as LRB-2022/1 with the two changes you mentioned in your voice
mail message. Let us know if you want this version jacketed or if any other changes
are needed first (the new language is s. 767.325 (5r)).

This bill draft appears very similar to the Virginia law you sent me for drafting into
our statutes. Do you still want to pursue that draft or does this take its place? (I'm
wondering because | want to know if | should complete the other draft.)

Pamela J. Kahler

Senior Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—2682

E—mail: Pam.Kahler@legis.state.wi.us



